
 
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church  

                             lakeblackhearbaptistchurch.com  
                         9:30/11:00 AM Worship Services 
                               Phil Streetman, Pastor 

     Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

           Sunday, February 28, 2021  
 

 

Prelude                                              Gail Hammock/Diane Murray 

Lenten Reading 

Call to Worship “Heaven Came Down”                    Dawn Holder 

Invocation 

Children’s Message                                                      Denise Bauer 

Special Instrumental                      Gail Hammock/Diane Murray 

Welcome & Announcements  

Special “A Child of the King”                                          LBBC Choir 

Message Lessons That COVID-19 Taught Us Psalm 23 

Decision Hymn  

Benediction 

Postlude                                                                   

***** 

 

Welcome back to our 35th service inside our sanctuary 

since the pandemic! Thanks to our Deacons, musicians, 

AV Crew, & temp checkers & vocalists for our service 

today! 
 

 
 

 
February Deacons of the Month: Mike Rouse – Jesse Scarborough 

 

Feb. 21, 2021 Offering: $5,040.00 Worship 
 

Congratulations to John & Jan Merritt on the birth of their great-
grand-daughter, Caroline Grace Morris. 
 

The Deacons will meet on Mon., 7 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

The Brotherhood invite the men to coffee & a prayer, Tuesday, 
7:15 AM. Social distancing will be observed. 
 

Wednesday Night Bible Study & prayer meeting will start at 6 PM 
online. We are continuing our Winter Bible Study over the Epistles 
of John. The fast facts sheets will be attached as pdfs on our 
website to the Wednesday nights sessions on the calendar. 
 

The Ladies/WOM will meet on Wed., Mar. 17, 11 AM in the 
Fellowship Hall for a brunch & a time of mission planning. Social 
distancing & masks will be observed. 
 

Tithes and offerings can be dropped in the box on the table in the 
foyer or mailed to the church at 650 South Coney Road, Cordele, 
GA.  
 

Remember that time will change on Sun., March 14. Move your 
clock 1 hour ahead on Sat., March 13. 
 

Sunday Worship Services - Thank you for attending & wearing your 
face masks. We will not sing as a congregation this morning due to 
possible risk. Please stay in the sanctuary. Please do not walk 
around the sanctuary greeting people. Please remain in your seats. 
You may use the restrooms in the foyer only. The sanctuary and 
restrooms will be sanitized between services. We ask that you 
follow social distancing guidelines. We also ask that you exit 
following the guidance of the ushers this morning. 
 

Thank you for your ministry to the church family & community 
during this time. Please reach out to 2 church members daily and 
check on them during this pandemic.  


